
5. CORRESPONDENCE

a) NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK

Mrs Jane Potts of Santa Maria Avenue has written to seek the support of the Board for a
street party to be held as part of Neighbourhood Week.  Mrs Potts writes:

“I am writing to apply for funds for a “street party” to be held as part of
Neighbourhood Week at the end of the cul-de-sac where I live.  There are 9 houses in
that area – approx 18 adults and 5 children, and I had thought of holding a BBQ, with
balloons & a lolly scramble for the children & some novelty races for both children &
adults alike, with prizes.  It would have to be a weekend event – either 6th or 7th of
March.  I can supply a BBQ & gas, & I would like funding of $100, or approx $4 per
person, which should cover everything else.  I look forward to hearing from you.”

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the Board give the $100 requested from the provision made by

the Board for Neighbourhood Week.


